
 

 

 

 

 

NCMD AGM 2024 -  Technology Update 

Website.  
All of the feedback that we have been given by the Policy Committee has now been actioned. Brave 
Bear have also updated the document system and Tracy has populated it with documents from our 
existing website as well as documents from our recent meetings.  

The website is now moved to the final stage before go live by early August. 
 
Mobile App update and the Finds Recording Portal. 
Both the upgraded app and the finds recording portal should be ready to deploy during early August 
as well. Because we need to submit an update to Apple for the mobile app for the design update, 
the page changes from the site and also the change with WTW we will bundle all of these together 
so there is only update for the end user.  
 
Conclusion.  
All technology updates will be ready for deployment in August and all systems will be made 
available to the committee for a final review before publishing into the live environment.  
 
 

 


